
Some Recent  
Anniversaries—Congratulations! 

 

Nancy Senk   14 years 
Jay Hegener     5 years 
Neil Thomas    3 years 
Aneila Sandor    3 years 
Brandon Walls    3 years 
Allyssa Williston   3 years 
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Congratulations to Natalya Pozdnyakova, Tina Mason and 
Pat White. They were all promoted to Customer Solutions 
Specialists. This new position was created by the Bank in 
acknowledgement of their good work going above and  
beyond to service our customers. 

The Milford Bank will host its 3rd Annual Milford Moves 5K Run / Walk on Father's Day, Sunday, June 18, 2017. This year, our 
start/finish is at Lisman Landing! This family-friendly event is a fundraiser honoring local Veterans. All proceeds raised will be 
donated to Milford's Veterans groups: American Legion, Disabled American Veterans, VFW, and Vietnam Veterans of Ameri-
ca. We encourage all abilities to join us! We are happy to announce that Colony Grill of Milford will be our event co-sponsor. 
You'll love our exciting new course and our post-race party hosted by Colony Grill of Milford with free pizza and beer (21+) 
for all participants. 
 

Register by June 4th for a sport-tek race shirt. Awards will be presented to top male & female finisher, top male & female  
Military or Veteran, top age category finishers, and Most Patriotic. All participants in the kid's run will receive an award. 
 
Registration is available online at 
https://runsignup.com/Race/CT/Milford/MilfordMovesforVeterans5K 

Starting at Lisman Landing  

Sunday, June 18, 2017 

7:30 am Check-In 

8:30 am Free Kid’s Race (Kids 12 & under) 

9:00 am Race 

 
 

All Offices of The Milford Bank will be 

Closed on Monday, May 29th in  

observance of Memorial Day 

 

Electronic Services— 

ATMs, Internet and Mobile Banking  

will be available for your convenience 



Highlights & Happenings 

Look for some of your favorite Milford Bankers on our new billboards! We’re going to be running a series 
of six featuring several of our key employees. Posing in this one is Janet Harrison, Patty Gallagher, Celeste 
Lohrenz, Susan Shields, Lynda Mason, Pam Reiss and Ann Marie Lenart. 
 
It is posted near the corner of the Post Road and High Street (next to USA Fuel). 


